
WENTLOOGE COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
Serving the Communities of Peterstone and St Brides 

 

VACANCIES FOR TWO COUNCILLORS 

1. There are two vacancies on the above council due to resignation:  

• One for Peterstone 

• One for St Brides 

2. The Community Council will look to fill the vacancies by co-option unless a by-election 
is called to fill the vacancies.  

3. A by-election to fill the vacancies will be held if ten electors for the ward/community 

give notice in writing requesting an election to the Returning Officer, within 14 

working days from the date below. 

4. The Address of the Returning Officer is:  Civic Centre, Newport, South Wales, NP20 
4UR 
 

5.  If no such notice is given the Community Council will fill the vacancies by co-option. 

 Co-opted Councillors have the same rights and responsibilities as those Councillors 

who obtain office through election. 

 
Councillors are expected to attend the monthly meetings of the Council which are held 

at 7.15 pm on the third Tuesday of each month excluding August.  The role is varied 

and enables local people to use their skills and experience to enhance the work 

undertaken by the Council for the benefit of the community.   

6. If you are interested in becoming a Community Councillor, have some spare time to 

give to the community and would like to find out more or be considered for co-option, 

please contact the council by emailing:  

clerk@wentloogecommunitycouncil.co.uk 

7. Closing date is 9th March 2023 and applications will be considered at the Council 

meeting on 21st March 2023 

 
Dated:       17th February 2023         

 
Address:     c/o Peterstone Village Hall, 

                     Peterstone,  

                     Wentlooge,  

                     CF3 2TR 

mailto:clerk@wentloogecommunitycouncil.co.uk


 

 


